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Community Safety Bill 2024 & Castle Doctrine Law 

Monday, 13 May 2024 10:11:50 AM 

To Queensland Government Ministers, 

I am writing to you to express my concern with the rushed attempt to pass 
legislation regard ing the Community Safety Bill 2024 and especially the impact it 
will have on law abiding firearm owners and the authoritarian approach to restrict 
the civi l liberties of those that you are meant to represent. I am requesting that you 
support an extension for real consultation from stakeholders and the citizens that 
you represent, to provide adequate time to scrutinize the legislation properly and 
provide a submission. 

I am also requesting that you support the KAP Castle Doctrine Law and the right 
to defend my fami ly and myself in my own home, if my property is targeted by 
those that wish to do harm and break the law. 

Regards 

Che Hartley 
ADF veteran and voter! 




